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In the footnotes for table 1 (p. 1857) in our 2, D, Caussey eta/., AIDS Res. ~ u m .  Retrovir. 6, 1459 
report "Genetic restriction of HIV-1 infec- (1990). 
tion and progression to AIDS by a deletion .For the authors, 
allele of the CKRS structural gene" (27 Sept., 
p. 1856) ( I ) ,  we neglected to identify 63 
~a t ien t s  who were intravenous drug users en- " 
rolled in a New Jersey study (2). These pa- 
tients should have been included in the list of 
groups participating in the cross-sectional 
CKRS typing of the D.C. Gay Cohort. We 
are grateful to the volunteers and to the study 
investigator, Stanley Weiss, who contributed 
materials, and we regret the omission. 
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1200 New York Avenue, NW, Washing- 
ton, DC 20005, USA). Letters are not 
routinely acknowledged. Full addresses, 
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should be included. Letters should be 
brief (300 words or less) and may be 
edited for reasons of clarity or space. 
They may appear in print and/or on the 
World Wide Web. Letter writers are not 
consulted before publication. 

Corrections and Clarifications 

The cartoon on the cover of the 4 October issue (Science in Japan: Competition on campus) contains 
two errors in the kanji characters used to convey the words of two of the persons depicted therein. 
The figure on the left, who represents a Japanese government official, is telling the students to 
pursue a spirit of inquiry in seeking a Ph.D. ("spirit of inquiry" was not conveyed), while the figure 
on the right, a businessman, is offering them immediate (the character for "immediate" was 
incorrect) employment. Science apologizes for the errors in the drawing, rendered by Japanese 
manga artist Tomoko Saito. 

In Eliot Marshall's article "The genome program's conscience" (News &Comment, 25 Oct., p. 4881, 
Kenneth Buetow was incorrectly identified: He is a geneticist on the staff of the Fox Chase Cancer 
Center in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. In addition, Thomas Murray, not Eric Juengst, is director of 
the Center for Biomedical Ethics at Case Western Reserve University. 

Figure 4B (p. 241) in the report "Role of GTP hydrolysis in fission of caveolae directly from plasma 
membranes" by J. E. Schnitzer et al. (1 1 Oct., p. 239) was printed incorrectly. The correct figure 
appears below. 
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